

7 February, 1958.

120

The Secretary,
Board of Management - Atomic Weapons Tests,
Department of Supply,
Smanston Street,
LELBOURNE, VIC.

Blood counts at Maralinga

You will remember that it was agreed at the meeting of the Board of Kanagement on the 21st January, 1956, that I should investigate the possibilities of carrying out blood counts, on limited occasions, at Maralinga Range. I have now consulted the Range Commander who states that the Range Medical Officer lacks the necessary experience and some of the facilities to carry out the full blood investigation required.

I suggest that when these tests prove necessary, it will be possible for me to arrange for representatives from the R.A.A.F., Edinburgh, to visit the Range and carry them out.

Chief Executive Officer, Karalinga Project.

Copy - file 7210.

